MEMORANDUM

TO: LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION
Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairperson

FROM: Matt Panfil, AICP, Senior Planner M
Department of Community Development

DATE: April 21, 2014

SUBJECT: PC 14-05, 1060 E. Roosevelt Road - Discount Tire

The petitioner has identified potential infrastructural issues regarding the provision of the
necessary fire protection system. The petitioner is researching potential solutions, but requires
additional time before a final decision can be made as to whether it is feasible to proceed with
the project or if it will be necessary to withdraw the request.

ACTION REQUESTED
Staff requests the Plan Commission continue the petition until the next scheduled Plan
Commission meeting on May 19, 2014.




